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To: Senior Director 
 Spectrum Licensing and Auction Operations 
 Innovation, Science and Economic Development Canada 
 235 Queen Street, Floor 6 
 Ottawa, Ontario  
 K1A 0H5 
 Via email:  ic.spectrumauctions-encheresduspectre.ic@canada.ca 
 
 
Subject: Canada Gazette Notice No. SLPB-001-17, Consultation on Releasing Millimetre 

Wave Spectrum to Support 5G, published 5 June 2017 – Comments 
 
1. Bell Mobility is pleased to submit the attached Comments to the above-noted 
consultation. 
 
2. It should be noted, that we have actively participated in the development of the 
comments prepared by the Radio Advisory Board of Canada (RABC).  We fully support and 
endorse the comments and positioning provided by the RABC. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[ Original signed by R. Malcolmson ] 
 
Robert Malcolmson 
Senior Vice President, Regulatory Affairs 
 
Attachment 
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